
Springdale Elementary School PTO – Proposed Gaga Pit Install (For 11/16/2022 Parks & Rec Meeting) 

On October 12, 2022, the Springdale Elementary School PTO Committee approved funds to be spent on 

installing a Gaga Pit. The PTO has obtained a proposal for a total of $4,056.09 from Eastern Land 

Management (ELM) for materials and installation of the Gaga Pit.  The location of the proposed Gaga Pit 

is shown below in red which will be part of the Springdale Elementary School Playground. Also included 

below is the ELM Proposal. The total payment will be paid by the Springdale Elementary School PTO.  

 

Regards, 

 

Angelo Fusaro  

 

Springdale School PTO - President 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 


